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Police Need Help Identifying Attempted Robbery Suspect 
 

Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help in identifying the male in the attached video, 

suspected in an attempted robbery of the Tualatin Applebee’s Neighborhood Grill & Bar, located 

at 8559 SW Tualatin-Sherwood Rd. 

 

On Saturday, July 29, 2017 at 10:20 pm, Tualatin Police responded to the attempted robbery.  

Restaurant staff identified the suspect as a Caucasian adult male, approximately 40-50 years of 

age, wearing a baseball cap, dark hooded sweatshirt, blue jeans, and tan shoes. He made 

verbal demands to the staff but no money was given.  No weapon was seen and no injuries 

occurred during the incident. 

 

The suspect left the restaurant on foot.  Sherwood Police Department assisted with a K9 track 

but did not locate the suspect. 

 

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Detective Messina at 503-691-4843 and 

reference case #17-2158.  Those who wish to remain anonymous can call the 24-hour tip line at 

503-691-0285.  No further information at this time. 
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